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Greetings from the President 

Last year, the cold and ice interfered with 
our scheduled program’s attendance.  What 
a contrast with this year!!  The weather 
cooperated, and our very first Music Variety 
Show brought fifty people out for an 
enjoyable evening of local musical 
talents.  The reception for musicians following the 
program featured a delightful array of members’ 
treats.  Be sure to check the photos of our performers in 
this newsletter. 
 

I am finding the four essays from our Monday March 20 th 
Community Read  selection very enjoyable and thought-
provoking.  We have purchased copies of Anne LaMott’s 
Small Victories for check-out, and there is still plenty of 
time to read the four essays selected by our facilitator, Dr. 
Tony Abbot. 
 
Please make every effort to attend our April 18th 
planning session/business meeting.  Our February 
meeting raised some important financial questions that 
need thoughtful membership input before voting on our 
annual disbursements to support our library’s needs.  
Whether you are a brand-new member or a founding 
member, your dues, sponsorships and patronages, 
donations, raffle ticket purchases, and/or labors of love 
give ALL members a voice in how our hard-earned funds 
are spent.  Please attend on April 18th and help guide us 
into the future.  More details will be shared as we look 
into next season’s needs.  
 

Thank you, Ellen Dewey 

March 2017  
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This yearôs choice for the Community Read is Small Victories :  Spotting Improbable Moments 
of Grace  by Anne Lamott.  This collection of essays addresses events of every-day life, how they 
effect us and how we react to them.   The stories in Small Victories  have been described as 
profound, hilarious, honest and unexpected.   
 
Join us as Dr. Tony Abbott, Professor Emeritus of English at Davidson 
College,  leads our discussion. 
 

Dr. Abbott will start with some biographical material on Anne Lamott, 
including a video, and then the discussion will focus on 4 essays: 
Ladders, Forgiven, Barn Raising and óJoice.  These essays talk about 
everyday life events, how they affect us and how we react to them. 
 
Anne Lamott has spoken in our area several times, including the Lenoir 
Rhyne Visiting Writers Series last year.  She has been sponsored by 
Christ Church in Charlotte to speak in the past and will speak again on 
April 6.  The interest in hearing her speak is so great that the event has 
had to be moved to Ovens Auditorium!   
 
Join us to learn about Anne Lamott and why so many people are 
interested in her work. Light refreshments will be served following the 
program. 

 

 

Multiple copies of the book are available at the library. 
Check one out and join us on the 20th.  
 

 

Facilitator Tony Abbott is the  winner of the 2015 NC Award for Literature 
from the State of North Carolina. and is the author of seven books of 
poetry, two novels and four books of literary criticism.  Since joining the 
English department at Davidson College in 1964, he was named the 
Charles A. Dana Professor of English in 1990 and chaired the department 
until 1996.   Even though he has retired he continues to teach classes at 
Davidson.  Among his other awards for his publications, his first book of 
poetry, The Girl in the Yellow Raincoat, received a Pulitzer nomination.   

 

SFTFOL Sponsors the 7th Annual Community Read 

Program  

Monday, March 20th, 6:30 p.m.  
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More than fifty people gathered in 

happy anticipation at our February 

9th Music Variety Show and the 

family-friendly program was a ñsure

-fireò hit!  As you can see from the 

happy faces in the picture below, 

one delight followed another in fast 

succession and there was a style 

for nearly every taste.   

ñHarmonica Jimò Feldmeyer took the stage with traditional 

favorites and the 

audience clapped and 

sang along.  Dick 

Steffins at the piano 

brought us the jazzy 

chords and rhythms of 

boogie woogie. 

 

Bob Guiraud brought his 

one-off Martin acoustic 

First -Ever  Sherrills Ford ĕTerrell  FOL Music  Variety  Show  

A Resounding Success!  

òHarmonica Jimó Feldmeyer 

Dick Steffans  Bob Guiraud  

guitar and entertained with 

humorous songs.   

After the laughter subsided, we 

heard an elegant W.F. Bach flute 

duet by Ellen Dewey and Amy 

Warren.   

A walk-in performer, Frank Milo 

(recently arrived from Long Island, 

New York), responded to our road-

side sign and treated us to 

rockstandards of the 70ôs.   

Frank    

Milo  
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A group from Lake Normanôs 

Keys and Strings Studio began 

the program; featuring Dana 

Berry, Logan Bunce, Lyndon 

Hawkins, Madison Howard, and 

Alexis Lineberger, the 

musicians (some for their first 

public performances) sang, strummed and played contemporary pieces. 

Classical pianist Joyce OôNeal closed out the program 

with a rousing selection by Sergei Rachmaninoff. 

A post-show reception kept the 

scene lively with a variety of 

treats and punch made and 

served by members Elaine 

Smith, Corie Pearson, Bonnie Hall, Jan Liska, Flo 

Hollands, Barbara Nelson, and Carol Meyer.   

Your editor apologizes for the mediocre quality of some of our pictures.   

Unfortunately Ellen and I were somewhat absorbed by our pre-performance nerves and we didn't appoint a ñdesignated 

photographer.ò  Weôll turn over camera duties to someone else next time!!   

To see all the Catawba County Library-sponsored events, including those at Sherrills Ford-

Terrell, consult the brochure also e-mailed to all members, or check out the detailed 

information at the following link: http://www.catawbacountync.gov/library/Newsletter.pdf. 

Dana Berry  

Logan Bunce  

Alexis Lineberger  

Madison Howard  

Lyndon Hawkins  

Joyce OõNeal 

SFTFOL thanks everyone involved in our Music Variety Show: producers 

Ellen Dewey and Joyce OėNeal, the Reception bakers, set up and take down 

crew, the performers, the welcoming audience, library staff promoters, and     

Librarian/Branch Manager Jenny Markham for supporting our idea!  
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Newsletter Submissions:  Please e-mail news and photo submissions, and community an-

nouncements ǘƻ WƻȅŎŜ hΩbŜŀƭΣ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ŜŘƛǘƻǊΣ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǳǊǘƘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘΥ  joy-

ceoneal417@gmail.com  Photos of children must have written parent/guardian consent for 

publication to the newsletter and website. 

Friends of the Sherrills Ford-Terrell Library 2016-2017 

 Officers       Board of Directors 

President τ Ellen Dewey   Mrs. Jennie Connor, Mr. Logan Kale, Mrs. Felicity Munier  

Vice-president τ Joanie Gardner  Mrs.  Martha Nemecheck, Mr. Tony Stutts 

Secretary τ Carol Meyer      

Treasurer τ Jan Harrison     Library Staff 

      Branch Manager and Librarian τ Jenny Gerami-Markham 

Membership τ TBA    Youth Services Librarian τ Sara Mofford 

Newsletter τ WƻȅŎŜ hΩbŜŀƭ   Library Services Specialist τ Glenda Ramsey 

      Library Assistants τ Steve Yang, Alyson Kent, Lindsay Lewis 

Webmaster τ Brenda Mickelson 

http://sherrillsfordfriendsofthelibrary.org 

Location  Sherrills Ford-Terrell Branch Library, 9154 Sherrills Ford Road, Terrell, NC  28682 

Phone:  (828) 466-6827 

PROBUS Club of Lake Norman:  March 21st meeting  
 
Mark Washburn, veteran reporter and columnist at the Charlotte 
Observer, will be the guest speaker at the March 21st meeting of the 
PROBUS Club of Lake Norman.   Mark will share his life experiences 
from his career working at newspapers in the South.   All are welcome 
to attend this free presentation at the PROBUS Club on March 
21st, held at the Berea Baptist Church Fellowship Hall, 1015 River 
Hwy, Mooresville, 28117.   Coffee and fellowship begin at 10 
a.m.   The hour-long program will begin at 10:30.   You are invited to 
join members for lunch at a nearby restaurant following the meeting. 
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